
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

27th September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning, Friday 29th September 

 

This Friday, we will be hosting our annual Macmillan Coffee Morning in our Main Hall between 

9:00am until 10:30am. 

 

The Macmillan Cancer Support Appeal raises money to provide both children and adults with 

the right emotional, financial, practical, and medical support.  Cancer has affected many of 

our Crosshall families. 

 

At the event, there will be drinks and biscuits to purchase as well as a range of other games and 

activities.  Your child/ children will be freed from lessons to attend with you. 

 

We’ll be putting the kettle on at 9:00am and the last drink will be served at 10:30am, as we have 

to clear the hall for lunch. 

 

I know many of you have already booked on via our website HERE 

As interest is expected to be high, especially at 9:00am, please come later in the morning if you 

can.  If the Hall becomes too crowded, you may have to wait. 

 

On the morning, please go to the Office via the main entrance and sign in.  Please let your 

child/ children know what time you are likely to arrive, so that they can let their teacher know.  

Your child/ children will collect you and escort you to the Hall. 

 

This year, we are unable to accept any cake donations for our Macmillan Morning due to severe 

allergies within our school community. 

You are welcome to make a monetary donation to Macmillan during the morning. 

 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible then. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Macmillan Teaching Assistant Team 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/form/?pid=286&form=1242

